
Holland Open Space Committee Minutes 

Date: October 21, 2020 
Present: Richard Haller, Jen Ohop and Marcia Beal 

Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The 
meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by Dick Haller. 

Old Business 

The minutes of September 16, 2020 were approved. 

Update 

The Community Forest is still held up in Land Court with only 
emergency cases being handled at this time. A trail head and facilities for 
parking need to be completed to comply with the grant. 

The Open Space Plan needs revision. Howie Fife will be contacted by 
Jen Ohop to see if he can assist us with this revision. Census, Chapter 
61, Norcross property and the Sichol property need updating. 

New Business 

There will be an inquiry into the possibility of a town beach on Hamilton 
Reservoir. An annual report on Hamilton reservoir management will be 
reviewed. 

The 2% tax on Air B & B’s was discussed. 
We will address solar farms at the next meeting and make 
recommendations about them. Our next meeting will be on January 20, 
2021. 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM. 

Richard Haller Chairman 


